
KC Metro Blue Knights  

August 17, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Evans.  He requested a moment of silence for those 

that have transferred onto Heaven 1.  Bill presented Cheryl Wallace a framed copy of the Never Alone 

print in honor of Dusty who passed in January. 

Bill reminded everyone that the Fall Conference is September 10-13 in Hot Springs South Dakota.  Some 

are going up on Wednesday and some are going up on Tuesday.  The Spring 2021 MWRC will be held in 

Mulvane Kansas.  

Bill didn’t know who was elected as the International officers. 

Vice President, Jerry Oliver, No Report 

Treasurer, Al Pearson reported that we have approximately $6600.00 in the treasurer. 

Road Captain, Mark Adams was not present. 

Safety Officer, Stan Rogers, No Report 

Next meeting will be in Smithville on Sunday September 21st.  Possibly at Chops, Jerry Oliver will call to 

set up the meeting room. 

Next scheduled ride is the Last Chance Ride on October 3rd. 

Cheryl Wallace volunteered to host the Christmas Party this year. She will set the date at a later time. 

No other new business, Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Laura Harmon, assistant to  

Al Pearson, Secretary/ Treasurer 

 


